
September 14, 2022

Come See Us In Indy!

Milwaukee Valve returns to the 2022 ASPE Convention
and Expo in Indianapolis next week. Representatives
from Milwaukee Valve will be manning Booth 2002 on
Monday and Tuesday, September 19th and 20th.

The American Society of Plumbing Engineers meets
every two years, but the 2020 show was skipped due to
the pandemic. The ASPE Expo has a reputation as a
hands-on convention, meaning that there is ample
access to industry experts to resolve your technical
challenges.
 
So join us! The Expo runs:
Monday, Sept. 19   11:00am – 5:00pm
Tuesday, Sept. 20  10:00am – 3:00pm
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